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On Monday 7 June we received two boxes of beautiful cakes from the Oasis School here at Woodstock Residential Care

Home.

We have a wonderful relationship with this local school and are always so touched by their kind gestures and support.

Thank you to the students and Headteacher of the school for this delicious gift – we are planning to have a lovely afternoon tea

with the cakes in our garden, which we know will be much appreciated by everyone.

 

 


